
This half-term our school value has been ‘Inclusion.  

Today our amazing Year 3/4 children held an assembly based on this value. The 
children sang some beautiful songs and showed us exactly what it would be like if 
we were all the same. There was not a dry eye in the room!  

Can you spot the real Mrs Brown on the photo below? 

Well Done to you all! We are so proud of you! 

Thank you also to your parents / carers for attending. We hope you all enjoyed it 
just as much as we did! 

24.05.2024 

Year 3/4 Class Assembly 



HEADTEACHERS AWARD 
This week as well as celebrating Star of the Week we gave out some very 
special Headteacher Awards.  

One child from each class who had been identified by their teacher as     
being a great all rounder this half-term and for demonstrating our school 
value of inclusion to their peers and adults around the school.  

Thank you also to all of your parents / carers that attended we are sure 
you are just as proud of your children as we are. 

Well Done to you all. You are all superstars! 

Keep up the hard work! 



Super Diners 
Each week our dinner staff identify 
two children who follow the school 
rules at all times during lunch. 
These children are then announced 
in our celebration assembly on a  
Friday.  

CONGRATULATIONS to our Super 
Diners of this half-term! These              
children enjoyed a very special             
Dominos Pizza lunch with Mrs          
Thompson! 

Keep up the hard work everyone, 
we are very proud of you all! 

Girls Football 
Our girls football team attended 
their first football tournament at 
The Grange School this week. 
The girls are the first girls             
football team that Weston point 
have ever had. They all gave it 
100% and we are pleased to              
announce that …. 

We came SECOND!!! 

Huge well done to you all girls we 
are extremely proud of you! 

Thank you also to our                   
supporters on the side line who 
came long to cheer the girls on.  



Congratulations to our Stars of 
the Week this week who are... 

EYFS / Year 1    Isla 

Year 2        Dorothy 

Year 3/4          Thomas  

Year 4/5      Lottie  

Year 6       Harrison 

Class 8              Jake  



Our other awards this week… 

Super Diners: 

Luca 

Betsie 

Luke 

Attendance 
Award: 

EYFS: 97.8% 

Year 1: 98.8% 

Year 2: 86.7% 

Year 3: 96.9% 

Year 4: 96.4% 

Year 5: 97.5% 

Year 6: 81.0% 

Class 8: 78.9% 

House Points: 

The Brindley 

Line up Champions: 

Year 1 and Year 3/4 

Well done to Year 1 for 
achieving the highest   
attendance this week! 

DOJO Winners: 

Shihaa 

Lexi 

Sofia L 

Luca 

Lottie 

Kayden 

Golden Smiley                
Winner: 

Jake 



Dates for your Diary 

                      June 2024 

3rd June  School Reopens 

4th June Year 2 Class Trip - Halton Castle / Norton Priory 

5th June Tobacco Education Workshop - Year 6 

10th June Sports Week 

11th June Sports Day 9:30am - 12:00pm 

17th June Sports for Schools Event  

18th June EYFS / Year 1 Class Trip - Martin Mere 

                      July 2024 

1st July Year 6 Transition Day at High School 

1st July Year 4/5 Class Trip - Anderton Boat Lift 

2nd July  Year 6 Transition Day at High School 

9th July Year 3/4 & 6 Class Trip– Catalyst Science Discovery Centre 

11th July Race for Life 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

17th July Super Diners 

18th July  Year 6 Leavers Prom 

19th July School Closes for Summer  


